
 

 
 
 

  
 

 

Resolution of the call with reference 025-25  
Research Technician of the GReBiC Research Group 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

The Institute for Biomedical Research of Lleida, Dr. Pifarré Foundation (IRBLleida) announced a job offer for 

Research Technician for the GReBiC Research Group 

 

Meeting on JULY 10th, 2025 and after evaluating all the CVs submitted and conducting the relevant 

interviews, it was decided to grant the place offered: 

 

MAR TEIXIDÓ MULET – ****6671D. 

 

Likewise, we would like to thank all the candidates who have sent us their CVs and we hope they will 

participate in future calls. 

 

 

In Lleida, 10th JULY 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


